From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 11 December 2014 16:11
To: Stuart Howden
Subject: 14/01997/F - Dairy Cottage Main Street Wendlebury

Stuart,

Further to your consultation of 10/12/14 I can confirm that I have no observations or objections to make in respect of the above planning application.

Rob Lowther

ASB Manager

